
I hope everyone has had a safe fun winter. We are starting to see 

signs of spring here; flowers are blooming!  

We would like to invite you to our Caregiver 

Support Group on March 20 from 5:30-6:30 pm.  

We have some fun events this month! We will 

celebrate Plant a Flower Day on March 12th 

by planting flowers in the courtyard. We will 

have our St. Patrick’s Day Social at 2:30 pm on 

March 17th, and we will have our March 

birthday celebration on March 19th at 2 pm.  

We look forward to an amazing March with 

our residents here! 

Thank you to all who participated in our Resident Satisfaction 

Survey of 2024. The cumulative score is included in this month's 

newsletter, and results will be shared on our website. We very 

much appreciate and value your feedback. 

Happy Spring everyone, Melissa 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Melissa Fisher 
Executive Director 

• Bonnie F., 3/7

• Darrell, 3/8

• Carolle, 3/10

• William, 3/18

• Neelen, 3/22

• Beverly, 3/26

• Elizabeth, 3/27

Residents 

Staff 

• Destiny, 3/16

• Laura, 3/23

• Braulia, 3/26

• Perla, 3/29

• Sandra, 3/29

I was born in Chicago. We moved to the 
west because my dad was in the army at 
that time. I was a teacher in Chicago 
teaching little ones and then later I taught 
the older kids. I like to talk to people, 
write, and draw pictures of people. I am 
interested in going on scenic drives and 
attending social parties!   

Please extend a warm welcome to Sybil! 

Sybil: In Her Own Words 

I was born in Portland. I have three 
brothers. I have a degree in Heavy Diesel 
Mechanics. I was a diesel mechanic for 
TriMet for 13 years and I was the first 
woman ever in the Bodyshop!  

I’m a Jack of all trades, but a master of 
none. 

I enjoy working, I love making jewelry and 
cooking. 

Thank you, Vanessa, for all you do. 

Vanessa, Caregiver: 

In Her Own Words 

Bottom left: Group Bingo: Neta, Rae, Jerry, Michael, Neelen, 

Doris, Bonnie and Cheryl. Bottom Right: Super Bowl Craft, Diane 

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

Top Left: Bean Bag Toss 

Diane and Linda: Top 

Right: Table Game 

Donna & Mahealani 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

 
Mardi Gras Craft & Art 
3/4 at 10 AM 
Emerald House 
 
Planting Party 
3/12 at 10 AM 
Diamon/Emerald 
Courtyards 
 
Phil Hall Accordion 
3/14 at 2:30 PM 
Crown House 
 
St. Patrick's Social Party 
with Ted Horwitz 
3/17 at 2:30 PM 
Emerald House  
 
Virginia and Finn     
Therapy Dog 
3/25 at 10 AM 
Campus Visit 
 
Lunch at Killer Burger 
3/28 at 11 AM  
 
Thursdays 
Beauty Shop  
10 AM to 4 PM 
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